Zoning Administrator Marge Schmuckal

November 24, 2009
This project is in a B-1 Zone.  The applicant has received a variance for on site parking (none required). That variance approval will expire on February 7, 2010. The Conditional Use appeal for the Restaurant use expired on November 13, 2009.  However, before that date, the applicant filed for a six month extension of the approved restaurant Use.  That appeal will be heard on December 3, 2009.  Extensions are usually granted by the Board. 

The submitted project appears to meet all of the B-1 Zone requirements. Setbacks, building height and the impervious surface ratio of the B-1 Zone are being met. The current submitted floor plans are substantially the same as what the Zoning Board of Appeals reviewed.  There shall be no public seating on the second floor.

HVAC equipment shall meet the B-1 Zone maximum noise allowances.  Information shall be submitted showing compliance at this time.

Separate permits shall be required for any new signage.  






PAGE  

